
    
 

 
CITIZENS’ POLICE OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (CPOC) 

  
Tuesday, February 18, 2014, 7:30 p.m. 

Room 102, Village Hall 

 
Minutes 

 

Present: CPOC:  Chair Bruno, Albert Berry, James R. Downing, and Robin Wienke  

Police Department: Deputy Chief Anthony Ambrose 

  Village Staff Liaison:  Kimberly Shamley, Human Resources Director 

 

Chair Bruno called the meeting to order at 7:40 p.m.  

 

Public Comment – None 

 

Chair Bruno requested a motion to approve the minutes from the December, 2013 meeting as 

drafted. The motion was proposed by Robin Wienke and seconded by Albert Berry. The minutes were 

approved unanimously. 

 

Deputy Chief Ambrose reported that there were 5 recruit officers in the academy – due to graduate 

the first week in March. The department is 6 officers short and working on the next class of recruits.  

 

The Meeting adjourned to Executive Session at 7:55 p.m. 

 

Upon returning to from Executive Session, the CPOC meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 

 

 


